
 

 

19 January 2019 

 

Re: Ordering Rota Virus Vaccine 

 

Please note that the Rota Virus Vaccine is now available through the supplier Treidlia 

BioVet. 

 

Anyone wishing to order the vaccine should complete the form accompanying this 

email and send it via email or mail to Treidlia BioVet. Their contact details are 

available on the form.   

 

The Australian National Racing Pigeon Board has compiled a list of donors to the 

Disease Management Fund and supplied the list to Treidlia BioVet. The supplier will 

develop a priority for supply of the vaccine from that list.  

 

As far as possible supply will be based on the chronological order of the receipt of the 

donations.  

 

Vaccine price details are available on the form. Supply of syringes, needles and 

vaccinating guns are available through the company.   

 

Please note that whilst manufacture of the vaccine is underway there may be some 

initial limitations in supply.  

 

 

  

Jim Craig 

Secretary 

ANRPB  

 


